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Lewistown, MT----The Bureau of Land Management has rescheduled the Hays, Montana public 
meeting to answer questions and gather comments concerning the Upper Missouri River Breaks 
National Monument Draft Resource Management Plan (RMP) for Wednesday, March 15.  
 
The meeting was changed in response to conflicts with the state basketball tournament. 
 
The Hays public meeting, on March 15, will be held at the John Capture Center and is scheduled 
to begin at 6:00 p.m. and conclude around 9:00. 
 
If you can not attend this meeting please send your written comments to:  Monument RMP 
Team, BLM Lewistown Field Office, 920 NE Main St., P.O. Box 1160, Lewistown, MT 59457, 
or comments may be e-mailed to monumentrmp@blm.gov.  All letters and emails should include 
the first and last name of the individual commenting and a complete mailing address.  Those 
individuals who wish their name and address withheld from public release must state that 
preference at the beginning of their comments.  Such requests will be honored to the extent 
allowed.  All comments from organizations and businesses, and from individuals identifying 
themselves as representatives or officials of organizations or businesses, will be available for 
public release in their entirety. 
 
The public comment period concerning the Draft RMP has been extended and will now run 
through April 26, 2006. 
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